
 

 

 

 

Did you know that kids who 

read during the summer gain 

an average of 1 month of 

reading proficiency, while 

others who don’t read over the 

summer lose an average of 2-3 

months of proficiency? 

 

The students at Cannella 

Elementary need your help!  

Deer Park is teaming up to help 

them build their personal 

libraries so they can have 

plenty of summer reading 

material! 

 

Brick and Mortar students: 

Please bring your new or gently 

used children’s books to your 

homeroom teacher anytime 

during the week of May 3rd – 

May 7th.  This will give us 

enough time to quarantine the 

books before giving them to 

our students.   

 

 

 

 

 

E-Learning students: We will 

have a drop-off option after 

dismissal on Monday, May 3rd 

from 2:30-3:30 in the car line or 

Thursday May 6th from 2:30 – 

3:30 PM in the car line. Just 

drive through and a staff 

member will be there to 

accept your donations! 

Please do not include 

textbooks, reference books, 

books for adults, or religious 

books. 

Thank you for your help! 

Mark your Calendars! 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Brick and Mortar 

When?  May 3rd- May 7th  

Where? Drop off box in your classrooms  

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

E-Learners 

When?  May 3rd 2:30 - 3:30 

May 6th 2:30 – 3:30 

Where? Drop off in the car line after dismissal 

 

 

 

Let’s collect 2,000 Books for students at Cannella! 


